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Los BanosAmateur Radio Club

The Frequency is publishedmonthly by the Los BanosAmateur Radio Club and is sent to all clubmembers. Short contributed articles
are encouraged and should be sent to the editor, George Allan, W6YD at 719 Ruddy Ct, Los Banos, CA 93635 or via e-mail to
w6yd@aol.com. Unless otherwise noted, the Los Banos Amateur Radio Club grants permission to reprint any article from this
publication -- provided credit is given to both The Frequency and the article�s author.

Coming Events

July 8th....Ice CreamSocial

Aug 12th............PizzaNight

Sept 9th.......BBQ/Picnic(?)

Oct 14th.........ClubMeeting

Membership in the Los Banos Amateur Radio Club is open
to all radio amateurs.

Annual dues are $10 and are due the first of each year.

The Frequency
The LBARC Net

Day: Thursday
Time: 7:30PM, local time
Freq: 146.925- (PL123.0)

444.000+ (PL123.0)

Scheduled hosts:
July - W6OUJ
Aug - AD6AA
Sept - W6YD
Oct - ?

July 2006Meeting

TheJulyMeetingof theLosBanosAmateurClubwill beheldonJuly8th
in the PoliceAnnex Building located at 525 �J� Street. It will be our ever
popular IceCreamSocial and could include a reviewof ourFieldDay effort
and results.

Field Day Effort Goes Forward...
.... In Spite of 104 Degree Temperature

Club President, Mike Germino, AD6AAShown Toughing Out the High
Temperatures at the Controls of AA6LB, the Club�s Station.

More Field Day Pix on page 2
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Mike Germino, AD6AABraves the Elements (104 Degrees) to Make QSO�s on 40 Meters

Mike, AD6AAWorks �the Multitudes� from AA6LB as (standing left to right) George, W6YD; John, KE6UCX and;
Dave, KG6NUOLendMoral Support.

Off to Merry Olde England...

By the time you read this issue of The Frequency, Sylvia and I will be enroute to England for a
much needed vacation.We hope tomaybe get up to Scotland during our stay and possibly cross
the English Channel and go into France for a day.We�re taking neither radios nor laptops, so this
will be a true vacation. Upon our return in July, I expect to begin setting up the radios and equip-
ment in the Ham Shack. That project should be complete sometime in August or September.
When it�s finished, we plan to hold an open house for our friends - both the radio-active ones and
the un-initiated ones.Who knows -- we could even hold a ClubMeeting or two there!
73, George - W6YD


